
From: Andy Selle <ASelle@fortatkinsonwi.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 4:06 PM 
To: Bannister, Trevor A - DNR 
Cc: Lowery, Jason B - DNR 
Subject: FW:  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

All the liquids have been removed Trevor – the remaining stuff in the open tote is a mix of metal 
shavings and goo. I have asked a company to give me a price to take care of that as well. Thanks 
Andy 
 

From: Andy Selle <ASelle@fortatkinsonwi.gov>  
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 4:01 PM 
To: Andy Selle <ASelle@fortatkinsonwi.gov> 
Subject:  
 



 
 



 



 
 



 



 
 



 



 
 



 



 

Sent from my iPhone 


